
 
 

Memo 
To: Board of Trustees  
From:  Lori Kelley, Chair 
Date: June 18, 2024 
Re: Interim President Contract  
 
 
Enclosed with this memo is the proposed agreement with Dr. Cristie Kedroski to serve at the College’s Interim 
President. The terms of this agreement are consistent with the action taken by the Board at its May 21, 2024 
Special Meeting.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION:  
 
The Board of Trustees approves the proposed agreement with Dr. Cristie Kedroski to serve as the College’s 
Interim President, as presented.  


